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Prayer Corner 

Dear God                                   
Please help me to see 
and admire the saintly 
qualities in others and 

help me to grow more like 
you each day. 

                           

Amen                             

 

Harvest Festival 

Our children have been growing fruit and vegetables in our school 

garden over the past few months. They set up a stall in our school 

hall at playtime and sold all their fresh, organic healthy food to 

the staff. The money they raised was donated to a charity called 

‘Fareshare’ and provided 173 meals to people in the community.  

Well done to all our keen gardeners.  

 

 

“What does it mean to 

be ‘Blessed’?  

To be blessed means to 

be happy.”                              

Pope Francis. 

Friday: Parents Day 
Due to the lockdown, we will now have to conduct all Parent/Carer 

appointments via a phone call only rather than face to face                                     
appointments in the hall. Your child’s teacher will call at your                       
allocated appointment time to discuss your child’s progress.                                      

Please be available to answer on time or staff will have to move                   
on to the next appointment.                                                                                                  

We apologise for the short notice and thank you                                                   
in advance for your co-operation. 

 
 

Please remember to wear 

your mask and keep your 

distance inside and outside 

school. Follow the rules to 

keep everyone safe.                

Thank you. 

Photographs  

Before half term, your child was given a card with information and a 

scan code for Parents & Carers to order photographs online. Please 

check their bag or ask them for the card.  



INSET DAY:                                        

Friday 6th November                         

Parents Day: To discuss your 

child’s progress                               

(Phone appointments only) 

Friday  27th November                         

Flu Immunisation:                                      

Reception—Year 6                                 

(Consent forms were sent home. Please 

return forms to school ASAP)                                  

Nursery Elizabeth  Kimya 

F1 Amelia  Francesca  

F2 Jeremiah  Penelope  

R1 Goodness  Keysha  

R2 Ezra  Iker  

 A1 Nhyira  Milan  

A2 Prudence  Kiara  

N1 Khymarni  Adebimi  

N2 Enoch  Emily  

C1 Yusuf  Nevaeh  

C2 Augustine  Emmanuel  

I1 Emmanuel  Feziechi  

I2 Crystal-Lee Christiana  

S1 Sophia  Shavar  

S2 Samuel  Warisha  

Jack Franck Nursery  

Ian  F1  

Trina  F2  

Kailyn  R1  

Alyana  R2  

Quesnel  A1  

David  A2  

Joy  N1  

Dunstant  N2  

Joanne  C1  

Fadeelat  C2  

Jeishan  I1  

Zoe  I2  

Olivia  S1  

Oliver  S2  

Playground 

Prize Winners  

 

Resumes  

 

Next 

 

Week  

 

 

 

 

  Friday 6th November 2020 

Parents Day 

  Monday 7th June 2021 

Staff training: School closed                                          

to all pupils. 

(2 More dates                                            

to be confirmed)  

 

Christmas Holiday 

Last day of term:                                            

Friday 18th December 

2pm: Year 2 & Year 4  

2.15pm: Reception,                      

Year 3 & Year 5                      

2.30pm: Year 1 & Year 6                                             

Please collect your                

children on time  

 

 

 

School closed                                                       

Monday 21st December—                               

Friday 31st December  

 

School reopens on:                   

Monday 4th January 

2021 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
50 50 100 

St. 

Claire  
30 40 70 

St. 

Mary 
30 30 60 

St.            

Joseph 
40 60 

 

100 

St. Francis  

St. Joseph 


